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School News 
 

With the move back into Covid Alert Level 2 for this region, we are emphasising 
our focus on good hygiene practices and encouraging physical distancing. If you 
need to come into the school building, please come in the main doors and sign in. If 
you are collecting your children at 3:00pm, please wait for them at the school gate.  

 

The Glenorchy Cross Country at           
Paradise was a great success.                  

We had beautiful weather and everything 

went to plan on the day. Thank you           
to the Year 8’s for organising the games at 

the end of the day. Congratulations                   
to the following place getters 

Hazel, Ally, Sadie and Toby will be attending the Wakatipu Zone Cross Country event 
at Arrowtown when a new date has been finalised. We need to be back at Covid Alert 
Level 1 before this event can take place. 
 
Yesterday we had Helen Rule from St John come to Glenorchy School to talk to 
our children about how to respond in an emergency, and to teach some First Aid 

skills. Knowing some First Aid is an important life skill so we are pleased that our 
students have had the opportunity to work with Helen.  
 
We have also been fortunate today to have had Sam Dunn from Sweet As Honey 
come to school to talk to the students about Beekeeping. We welcome the            
opportunity to have people come into the school to talk to the children about their 
jobs. Sam has 1kg jars of honey available for sale ($15). Please let Gorettie know if 
you wish to order some. 
 
On Friday 25 September we will leave school at 11:00am to go and plant trees 
on the Boardwalk with Dean Fitzpatrick and DOC. There are about 600 trees to 
plant. This will take about two and a half hours and we would appreciate as much 
parent support as possible on this day. Gorettie will set up the BBQ down there for a 
sausage sizzle lunch.  

 
This Friday is Teacher Only Day. We hope you enjoy the extra long      

weekend with your children. 
 
Student of the Week 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Paula, Nicole, Courtney and Gorettie 
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